ADAIR COUNTY COMMISSION MINUTES

TUESDAY, MAY 29, 2012
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Mr. Behrens thanked the Commission for their help in submitting the Local Emergency Planning
Committee (LEPC) budget for the coming year. He then asked the Commission to assist the City
with requesting a turn lane or crossover of US Hwy 63 at Evergreen Manufacturing. The City feels
this is needed to allow faster access for emergency purposes to areas in that part of the County.

Ms. Smith reported that Phase I was complete for the Forest Lake Area Trail System (FLATS).
Phase II is close to being completed as well.

Mayor Detweiler thanked the Commission for hosting the meeting.

The Adair County Commission adjourned at 4:00p.m. on May 29, 2012.
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